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Dear Members 
 
Welcome to July—where is that wonderful hot weather?  I hope you are all well and beginning to     
enjoy unlock down and getting together at a distance with friends.  As yet we do not know when we 
can all meet up again for meetings so we will continue with Zoom and keep you all informed. 
 
We had our second MVQ Zoom Meeting on 2 July.  We had 19 Members attending and again thank 
you to Britt for organising this and All members of the Committee who helped where needed. 
 
Our speaker for Zoom was Louise Mabbs and her talk was titled “Sew far as I am”.  Louise specialises 
in optically inspired geometric quilts, fabric origami and 3D structures.   Her designs involved a lot of 
mathematical ideas through colour.  Louise showed us many slides of her work especially her       
commissions for schools and community groups.  A very interesting evening. 
 
You will all have received an email from Britt regarding changes to Affiliated Group Contract        
agreements.  I enclose the link below. 
 
“The Quilters’ Guild is pleased to invite all Affiliated Members to receive our regular e-newsletter 
packed full of interesting news, features and information. There is no additional cost involved to       
signing up as an individual”. 
 
To sign up please click on this link in your browser:  :  https://mailchi.mp/quiltersguild/newsletters 
 
We have now arranged 3 more Zoom Meetings  (details below) so please put them in your diary.  We 
will be in touch nearer the time  for you to sign up.  For the August Meeting as we cannot meet up for 
a summer lunch we will be having a show and Tell so please keep sewing as we would all love to see 
what you have been doing! 
 
Stay safe and keep sewing 

Mole Valley Quilters meet on 
the 1st Thursday of the month 
at the Old Barn Hall, Bookham, 
Surrey at 7.00pm. 
 
www.molevalleyquilters.org.uk 

MVQ ZOOM MEETINGS 2020 
 

Thursday 6 August 7 30pm  Show and Tell 
 
Thursday 3  September 7.30pm  Pauline Macaulay  Kantha and Kinship 
  
Thursday 1 October 7.30pm  Penny Armitage  Title to be confirmed 

https://mailchi.mp/quiltersguild/newsletters


Future Dates 
 
September 2020  Lullingstone Quilt and Craft festival 
 
November 2020  Sandown Quilt Show 
 
I will let you all know if these dates are changed/postponed/cancelled 

Challenge 2020 
 

Just a quick reminder of our Challenge “Earth for 202.  All details in last month's Newsletter (also on website 
www.molevalleyquilters.org.uk) 


